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NEWSLETTER 
29/11/19 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Last week’s whole school attendance was 88.7% - LOTS OF ILLNESS! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Class 4 who were last week’s AWESOME ATTENDERS  

with 92.7% attendance! 
CONGRATULATIONS to all Class4 who were last week’s PUNCTUALITY SUPERSTARS! 

 

 
 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for  
Share your ideas 

Class 1 Evan Price Amelie Fairclough 

Class 2 Lily Smith Freddie Whittam 

Class 3 Ava Bayman Harry Shanks 

Class 4 Archie Spicer Summer Denney 

 
 

Mega Maths Heroes Congratulations to this week’s Mega Maths Heroes!  

You can admire their marvellous maths learning in their class folder. 
These are displayed in the school entrance – enjoy looking at them! 

Class 1 Scarlett Gonter 

Class 2 Jessica Richards 

Class 3 Faith Hamling 

Class 4 Dylan Armstrong 

 
 

This week’s team 

points 
Congratulations to all the children in Senset! 

Crag 

 

696 

Hutton 

 

728 
 

Senset 

 

767 
 

Washington 

 

681 
 

 

EARTH AWARDS 

Congratulations to our Earth Award winners:  
Abi Hodkin, Connie Lawrence, Ava Bayman and Georgia Holmes. 

 

VENUS AWARDS 

Congratulations to our Venus Award winners:  

Frankie Ashworth, Ryan McKenzie, Seren Robinson, Laura Nixon, Lucas 
Richardson and Summer Denney. 
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Harvest Challenge 2019 

 

         
Our final GRAND TOTAL is £323 – THIS IS A FANTASTIC AMOUNT, WELL DONE EVERYBODY!! 

 

CHRISTMAS UPDATE! 

 
 

Yikes, December is almost here! Our Christmas trees have been delivered – one for school and 

one for St. Oswald’s Christmas Tree Festival. 

Well done to Mrs Galbraith who after last year’s success, has come up with a different idea for 

using CDs as tree decorations. Class 4 are finishing the decorations ready to take everything to 

the church next Tuesday. As last year, our Christmas tree is focused on collecting money for The 

BIG I.T. Drive. You can go along and admire our tree, along with many others, at St. Oswald’s on 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday next week. 

The Travelling Crib will be starting its journey from home to home on Sunday. 

The CHRISTMAS POSTBOX will be ready to receive Christmas cards on TUESDAY. 

This week, we have heard lots of lovely singing as the children learn and practise the songs for 

this year’s Christmas performance ‘I’m gonna shine’. It’s going to be wonderful!  

Remember Friday 6th December is the PTA. Non-Uniform Day when children can wear what they 

want (sensible footwear needed please!) and bring a bottle for the Christmas Fair Tombola. 

Children can get involved in making Christingles as part of Messy Church at Warton Methodist 

Church on Tuesday 10th December from 3.15pm to 5.15pm. 

The PTA are busy planning for their Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December – we hope you can 

help out and join our fundraising for Phase 3 of THE BIG I.T. Drive. Our next goal is to replace the 

existing interactive whiteboards used in classrooms.  

Only THREE weeks of this term left! 
 

IMPORTANT: Primary Admissions for September 2020 
 

Do you have a child starting primary school in September 2020? 
APPLY NOW for a school place on www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools or call 01524 581148 

Closing date: 15 JANUARY 2020 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools%20or%20call%2001524%20581148
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Check this academic year’s calendar on our website 
www.archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk  

What’s happening this half-term term? 
 

Friday 6th December Non-uniform day : Bring a Bottle for Christmas Fair Bottle 

Tombola 

Tuesday 10th December 3.15pm to 5.15pm Christingle making at Messy Church, 

Warton Methodist Church 

Wednesday 11th December Whole school trip to Dukes Theatre to see ‘Cinderella’ 

Thursday 12th December 2.30pm Mr Foster’s Musicians performance 

Friday 13th December 9.00 Celebration Assembly 

PTA Christmas Fair starts at 2pm until 3.30pm 

Monday 16th December From today Parent Teacher appointments for Thursday 16th 

January can be made using the school website 

Wednesday 18th December Two Christmas performances of ‘I’m Gonna Shine’ will take 

place at Warton Methodist Church – Matinee performance 

starts at 2pm and evening performance at 6.30pm  

Friday 20th December  School Council Non-Uniform Day: wear your Christmas 

Jumper for £1 

 Christmas Lunch 

 Christmas parties 

School closes for the Christmas holidays at 3.10pm and will   

re-open at 8.45am on Monday 6th January 2020 
 

 

 


